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September 5, 2024  

Dear GCSD Families and Community Members, 

Welcome back to another exciting school year! As your superintendent, I am thrilled to greet you 
as we embark on a new chapter together. Our commitment to providing a nurturing and 
innovative educational environment remains steadfast, and we are eager to support each student 
in his/her academic and personal growth. 

The strength and resilience of our school community have been remarkable. We remain very 
proud to share that the Louden Tribal Council, the City of Galena, and the entire community are 
ready to embrace and support your child(ren) this year. Galena’s dedication to educational 
excellence enhances the nurturing and supportive atmosphere we strive to create in our schools. 

We are also introducing new programs and initiatives to enhance learning experiences and to 
support our students’ diverse needs. From our aviation program set to launch in a few weeks, to 
expanded extracurricular opportunities for all ages, and to a steadfast commitment to 
empowering our students in support of their personal well-being – our goal is to ensure that 
every student has the resources to excel. 

We encourage open communication and invite you to engage with us throughout the year. Your 
feedback and involvement are crucial as we strive to create the best learning environment for our 
students. 

Thank you for your continued support. Let’s make this year memorable, filled with growth and 
achievement! We look forward to working alongside you to positively impact our students’ lives, 
and I hope that everyone has a safe, joyful, and bountiful harvest season in the upcoming weeks.  

Most Sincerely, 

Jason R. Johnson, Ed.D. 
Superintendent  
Email: jason.johnson@galenanet.com 
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